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Our party's governor has sworn to shelter unhoused Oregonians with 30,000 new 

housing units annually.  

In 2024, the Oregon Forestry Division closed many thousands of acres to logging. 

This in itself will drive up lumber costs exponentially. Another regressive tax will 

deprive needy Oregonians of badly needed shelter, and thwart our governor's 

promise to the Oregonians whom elected her. 


